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June 2, 2016

Devon Energy Corporation 405 235 3611 Phone
333 West Sheridan Avenue www.devonenergy.com
Oklahoma City, OK 73102-5015

Mr. Mike Bratcher
New Mexico EMNRD
Oil Conservation Division
811 South First Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 Transmitted via email: mike.bratcher~state.nm.us

RE: Part 34 Registration Extension Request - Hackberry Impoundment (2RF-105)

Mr. Bratcher:

Due to decreased activity, caused by low commodity prices, Devon Energy's usage of the previously
registered Hackberry impoundment (2RF-105) will be below the 20% throughput in 6 months threshold
required by Part 34.13(C).

In compliance with New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) Part 34.13(C), Devon Energy is
informing the NMOCD of the lack of throughput and requesting a 6 month extension to the
impoundment registration. Devon currently has several drilled and uncompleted wells (DUCs) as well as
planed future drilling in the area that we intend to use this impoundment to supply treated produced
water to completions.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 405-228-3066 or by email at
Jeff. sawyerC dvn. com.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T. Sawyer, P.E.
Water Management Engineer
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NMOCD Artesia


